
Welcome Letter from the School Principal to the Entire Community 

 

Dear all,  

I would like to address my first greeting to the students of CPIA. I have come here 

from Calabria, leaving my family and my homeland for a new challenge, and like 

you, I have invested in education. A school that I have chosen and whose mission I 

fully share. This is the school of "second chances," which everyone deserves in life, 

after mistakes made, injustices suffered, or "falls," whatever their nature may have 

been. The school of hope. 

Therefore, I wish you all that attending our training courses will be the redemption 

you desire and that the qualifications and certifications you will obtain will be 

"passports" to your personal and social fulfillment. All my work will be directed 

towards your success. With the same enthusiasm, I would like to cordially greet the 

teachers and ATA staff of CPIA, whom I have already had the pleasure of meeting 

and discovering their uncommon qualities of affability and professionalism. I greet the 

fellow principals of the area, the referents of local associations, the mayor of Forlì, 

the councilor for education and the director of the penitentiary. The directors of the 

UST and the USR with their collaborators. I thank the principals who preceded me 

and who have taken turns in the direction of the institute in recent years, for their 

contributions to the growth of the school's identity and for their availability towards 

me in the handover. 

I am excited and honored to have been appointed "guide" of this institute. I hope to 

live up to it. I understand the responsibility and feel the burden of management, but 

trusting in the valuable collaborations of you all, I hope to meet everyone's 

expectations.  

 

Forlì, November 18, 2024                                           The School Principal 

Tiziana Fiorino 


